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THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION TO STREET CHILD 
ENSURING CHILDREN ARE SAFE, IN SCHOOL AND LEARNING. 

 
 
 
Dear Elizabeth,  
 
I am writing on behalf of everyone at Street Child to thank you for hosting a charity bridge and afternoon 

tea event in aid of Street Child and raising a staggering £1,626. We are extremely grateful for your 

support of Street Child’s vital work. 

 
With your support, you are helping Street Child in its pledge to make a meaningful, material impact on 
the safety, schooling and learning of a million children living in low-resource environments and 
emergencies, through our immediate interventions with our partners; and contribute to the safety, 
schooling and learning of millions more children through our advocacy and active initiatives to advance 
local level action. 
 
Your donation will provide children with learning materials, school uniforms and dignity kits to ensure 
they can return to the classroom; provide remote-based learning methods for those who have not been 
able to return; and provide families with livelihood support. This is crucial to ensuring that children are 
safe, in school and learning – even, and especially, in low-resource environments and emergencies. 
 
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Zac Hussain 
Director of Central Fundraising – Street Child 
 

 

 
 

http://www.street-child.org/
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GET INVOLVED 
 

We have an exciting calendar of events in 2024, with loads of ways to get involved with Street Child. 
Whether you’d like to set your sights on a new challenge, meet the Street Child team at an event, or 
get your friends and family involved in the vital work we do, we’d be delighted for you to join us as we 
work to ensure children are safe, in school and learning. 
 

If you have a smartphone, open your camera and hover over each image’s QR code to find out more 
or to sign up! Otherwise, you can find information on all of these events via our website at 
www.street-child.org.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

GET IN TOUCH 
 

We would love to keep you up-to-date with all of Street Child’s news, with updates about our latest 

work and upcoming events. If you would like to hear from us by email, please get in contact with 

supportercare@street-child.org or visit our website to sign up online. 

Throughout the year, we have lots of 
events for you to join; from Gala dinners, 
to carol services and programme-focused 
webinars, there is something for 
everyone to get involved with. Have a 
look at our event hub and sign up to join 
one today. 

Every year, we are blown away by the 
generosity of our supporters who 
fundraise in their community, whether 
that be in faith groups, in schools, or 
among friends. To find out more about 
how to get involved, visit our website or 
get in touch via the email address below. 

Inspired to take on a challenge? We have 
places at a number of races, including the 
Berlin Marathon and the Royal Parks Half 
Marathon. Grab your trainers and cross 
the finish line with Street Child, all while 
supporting children access the education 
they deserve. 

For more detailed information on Street 
Child’s activities, please do take a look at 
our most recent annual report. You can 
download the report in full or read a 
summary of Street Child’s highlights 
during that time. 

http://www.street-child.org/
http://www.street-child.org/
mailto:supportercare@street-child.org

